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Victoria McCauley

From: Jeff Southmayd <jdsouthmayd@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 3:23 PM
To: Victoria McCauley
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: WPFR-FM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
January 24, 2022 silent date. 
 
JDS  
  
SOUTHMAYD & MILLER  
4 OCEAN RIDGE BOULEVARD SOUTH 
PALM COAST, FLORIDA 32137 
386.445.9156 
888.557.3686 FAX 
jdsouthmayd@msn.com 
Member District of Columbia Bar. 
Practice limited to Federal agencies.  
********************************************************** 
THIS TRANSMISSION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE ADDRESSEE SHOWN ABOVE. IT MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED FROM 
DISCLOSURE. IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, PLEASE DO NOT READ, COPY, OR USE 
IT, AND DO NOT DISCLOSE IT TO OTHERS. PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER OF THE DELIVERY ERROR 
BY REPLYING TO THIS MESSAGE AND THEN DELETE IT FROM YOUR SYSTEM. THANK YOU. 
******************************************************** 
 

From: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 3:15 PM 
To: jdsouthmayd@msn.com <jdsouthmayd@msn.com> 
Subject: WPFR-FM  
  
Mr. Southmayd— 
  
This request for silent STA does not have a date that the station went silent.  Please reply to this email with that 
information and I will update our records.   
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